
 PUBLIC NOTICE 

 NOTICE FOR NEGOTIATION FOR SCHOOL TRANSPORTATION CONTRACTS 

 Notice is hereby given that the Board of School Trustees of the Tri-County School Corporation 
 will receive bids for the transportation of school children on designated routes by no later than 
 1:00 P.M. on Monday, January 9, 2023  , at the Superintendent’s  Office at 105 N. 2nd Street, 
 Wolcott, IN 47995. 

 Sealed bid proposals will be received by no later than  1:00 P.M. on Monday, January 9, 2023  . 

 Definite specifications describing the routes, equipment, and other conditions which will be 
 required under the contract are now on file in the office of the Superintendent of Tri-County 
 School Corporation. 

 The right is reserved to reject any or all bids submitted. 

 Dr. Brandi Schemerhorn, President 
 Board of Trustees 
 Tri-County School Corporation 
 Wolcott, IN 


